CITY @-‘h
all DOOUGLAS

PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given to the general public that the City of Douglas Mayor and Couneil
regular meeting scheduled for Wednesday, January 9, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. has been
postponed until Wednesday, January 23, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. due to the unavailability of

the majority of Council Members. The meeting is open to the public and will be held at
City Hall, 425 10™ Street, Douglas, AZ 85607
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Brenda Aguilar, City Clerk O

Posted: Tuesday, January 8, 2019, @ _ —>" Sy,

Alma Andrade, Deputy City Clerk
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